

Saltford CofE Primary School
Claverton Road, Saltford, Bristol BS31 3DW
T: 01225 872185 E: contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
www.saltfordschool.org.uk @SaltfordPrimary

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Paul Cummings

February 2024

Dear Parents,

We are very excited about our upcoming performance at The Forum on **Tuesday 19**<sup>th</sup> **March 2024**. Please see below for the information regarding the arrangements for the event.

## Timings and Dinner Arrangements

We will be leaving school on a coach at 1:30pm to rehearse at The Forum in Bath. We will then remain here until the evening's performance. Please can your child bring a packed tea with them to have in the early evening before the show. They will be having lunch at school as normal so are able to opt for a hot school dinner if they wish.

All children will need to be collected at the end of the show from The Forum at approximately 8:30pm. We will bring the children onto the stage for you to collect from there. Please let us know in advance if you have planned for another parent to collect your child.

## **Costume Information**

Please can all costumes be clearly named and brought into school by Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> March.

Y2 – black long leggings and a plain white round neck T-shirt.

Y6 - black leggings or joggers (long) and a plain black round neck T-shirt.

All children will be dancing bare feet on the stage.

The children have been working so hard and the performances are looking fantastic. Please note the final morning rehearsals for Y2 will be Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> March and Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> March for Y6. We will be rehearsing during the school day on the Monday before the show.

Yours sincerely

Miss Mulready and Mr Styles

